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I am a third year medical student taking the NST Part II Biological and Biomedical Sciences Course and hope to
represent you as the Undergraduate Student Representative to the Council of the School of Biological Sciences
for the coming year. I would like to use this as an opportunity to influence directly the decisions made by the
School and the quality of teaching provided within its constituent subjects, through voicing a student perspective
during Council meetings and through raising queries and concerns about the matters under discussion, and
their potential impact on us, students. If elected, I will strive to enhance your experience and to provide a
learning environment in which undergraduate students will have the opportunity to develop their skills and
enthusiasms to the best of their potential. I will make sure that the opinions of all students are represented and

valued, enabling you to have a direct say in the future and development of your education.

I am dedicated and resourceful, passionate about the delivery and organisation of our education, and eager to
play an active role in policy-making on behalf of the student body. Through my BA T have gained experience in
gathering views from students regarding various aspects of their course and communicating those to members
of staff at a departmental and faculty level. I intend to use my skills and understanding to give the best
representation to students from the School in the University’s decision-making process and would greatly

appreciate your support.

Yours,

Dominika



